Contact Information:

Caleb and Joy Worley
3810 Thurston CT -
Las Cruces, NM 88012

— IFT04-T54-6326

calebworley @ mwbm.org
Home Church:

Field Goals:

Reaching the Lost
Establishing Local Churches
Developing and Training
Christians

Birthdays:
Caleb's 1/1
Joy's 5/31

Anniversary: 6/2

(e

WORLD BAPTIST

MISSIONS ...
Y

PO. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517
706-654-2818
www.mwbm.org

i Dear Praying Brothers and Ssers,
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All I can say Great things God has done! Psalms 96:4 “For the Lord is great and greatly to
e praised:” God is doing wonderful things at Mountain View Baptist Church. God has

. taken two congregations of people and combined them as brothers and sisters in Christ.

We had a wonderful Thanksgiving and Christmas. During our Thanksgiving Service we had
a high attendance of 53 people. After the service, people enjoyed a meal and time of
fellowship. In the last few weeks, some of the visitors have continued coming to our
services and want to be part of the church. In the month of December, we continued to
see people have an excitement and a desire to get involved in the activities of the church.
We had 42 people come out to our Christmas fellowship to grow as a congregation in the
Lord. We had 25 people come out for Christmas Caroling to encourage others in the Lord
and spread the Gospel in the community. Our Christmas service was exciting; our children
in the church got up and sang a special in the service. We had a great attendance of 50
’5people for our Christmas service.

We are excited to share with you that Pat, Barbie, and Ruth from Open Door Baptist
Church followed Christ in believer’s baptism. Ruth’s son Damien asked Christ into his
heart during children’s church; this was a great answer to prayer. We have had six new
families join Mountain View Baptist Church and they are excited to get involved in the
church. We thank God for all he is doing at Mountain View Baptist Church. God is blessing
in the growth of the church. On Sundays we are averaging 35 to 42 people and on
Wednesday night we are averaging 25 to 27 people; glory to God! We are praying for
God’s blessings going in to 2020.

Please pray for us in 2020. We have had several people come to the church that want to
gom As we meet with people in the next few weeks, we want to be sure of every person’s
salvation and desire to follow Christ in believer’s baptism. We are looking forward to

‘seeing people come to the saving knowledge of Jesus Christ and following Christ in

believer’s baptism. We have had several ladies step up to help with the children ministry
on Sunday morning. We are continuing to pray for a couple to be led by the Lord to help
start a teen ministry to reach the next generation for Christ.

In 2020 our desire is that Mountain View Baptist Church be not just another church in Las
Cruces but a church that impacts the community for Christ. We are looking forward to
seeing how God is going to use us to help people find Jesus Christ for their life. As our
church family grows, we pray for continued unity for God’s Glory.

Yours for the Master Builder,

Proverbs 29:18 "Where there is no vision, the people perish."
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